HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY
Friday 11th March 2022Reading Diaries and Parliament Decisions
You may have noticed that Reading Diaries now have ‘next steps’ and ‘targets’ in them. We hope this helps you to see what your child is working on.
Parliament decided this week that they would like to raise funds for Ukraine by having a Kindness day and wearing something yellow or something bright (non-uniform) on the last day of term (Friday 1st April). 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support, 
Kerrie 
 


 Attendance for the week beginning 28th February                              
 EYFS 98% 
 Elf Owls 93%
 Snowy Owls 93%
 Barn Owls  97%
 Tawny Owls 100%
 Eagle Owls  95%
 Wise Owls 96%
We will be having an Attendance Award certificate for all children who achieve 100% attendance during the half 
term up to Easter. 
  -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
HAPPI Group Easter Raffle – Look out for an Easter raffle organised by the HAPPI Parent group. Details will be given at a later date.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March – Children can come to school in non-uniform and make a donation on the school app if they would like to.
Parent Drop in - Parents are invited to ‘drop in’ to school on Monday 28th March at any time between 3pm and 5pm to look at your children’s work and have an informal chat with your child’s teacher.
Friday 1st April – Kindness Day – come to school in non-uniform - wear something yellow or something bright. Children can bring a donation if they would like to. 
Attendance percentages for the Spring term will be given out on 1st April.
We break for Easter on Friday 1st April. We return to school on Tuesday 19th April. We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July. Mo

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 28th April.
